
 

   
 

 
 

 
 
 

11th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception & KS1 Easter Experience at St John’s Church Tuesday 26th March  

On Tuesday 26th March, Reception and Years 1 & 2 children will be visiting St John’s Church 

during the morning for an ‘Easter Experience’ where they will have the opportunity to learn 

more about the Easter Story.  We will be returning to school for lunch. 

All children will walk to church using the College walkway, can you please ensure that you 
have given consent for ‘Church Rehearsals/Services’ via The Arbor App and make sure your 
child wears sensible shoes and a coat.   
 
We would be very grateful for volunteers to help walk with the children, if you are available 
please discuss with your child’s class teacher.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 


